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From: Gary Smith [hiyield@scrtc.com]
Sent: Thursday, July 13, 2006 7:33 PM
To: secretary

Subject: COT Report
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There has been some talk that the CFTC is considering no longer providing this report to the public. | urge you to
not to take this drastic step as many traders and investors rely on this report for their trading and investing

decisions.

Gary Smith

7/14/2006
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